
From: MICHAEL MUSZYNSKI [mailto:MMUSZYNSKI@CCM-CT.ORG]  

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 09:29 AM 
To: 'stein.robin.m@gmail.com' <stein.robin.m@gmail.com>; Roberts, Linda; Bachman, Melanie  

Subject: RE: Meeting on Wind Turbine  

  
I apologize for the delay, but on behalf of CCM I would like to thank you for taking the opportunity to 
meet with us on Monday to discuss the proposed wind turbine regulations.   
 
CCM still has concerns with some of the regulations, in particular the lack of economic interest that 
would be required by the developer both during the development and decommissioning of these 
facilities.  We understand that the Siting Council does not have the authority to require these 
investments, however we will examine a possible legislative change to require bonding as well as allow 
for greater municipal input.  Many of the issues raised by Fairwind and others throughout the process 
are shared by CCM, but we are hopeful to continue working with the Council in making necessary 
changes.   
 
Best, 
 
Mike Muszynski 
Legislative Associate 
Connecticut Conference of Municipalities (CCM) 
900 Chapel Street, 9th Floor 
New Haven, CT 06510 
Phone: (203) 498-3064 
Cell: (203) 500-7556 
Fax: (203) 498-5832 
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